
 
 
Dear Valued Partners, 
 
Mabuhay! 
 
As part of our commitment to enhancing guest experiences, Allegro Restaurant and the Main 
Pool will undergo renovations starting June 1, 2025, with an expected reopening by 
November 30, 2025. This upgrade will enhance our facilities to provide greater comfort and 
enjoyment. 
 
During the renovation, temporary arrangements will be as follows: 
 
DINING VENUES 
 

●​ ﻿﻿BREAKFAST: 
-​ ﻿Acacia Hall for Deluxe and Amuma Suite Room Guests 
-​ ﻿Pizzeria Delfino's for Executive Deluxe, Premier Deluxe, Junior Suite & Royal 

Bungalow Guests 
●​ ﻿﻿LUNCH: Pizzeria Delfino's for All Room Types 
●​ ﻿﻿DINNER: Special Themed Outdoor Set-ups (Venue inside resort will be announced 

daily) 

SWIMMING POOL 
 
In-house guests are welcome to enjoy both the Garden and Amuma Pools while the Main 
Pool undergoes enhancements. 
 
Please note that all guest amenities and outlets will remain fully operational and accessible. 
While renovations may involve some construction activity, rest assured that we are 
committed to minimizing disruptions, maintaining our high standards of service, and ensuring 
a delightful stay for you. 
 
Should you have further questions or need help in bookings, please contact us at (032) 263 
4410, (+63) 917 814 5943, (+63) 998 967 2785 or via email at maribago@bluewater.com.ph 
 
We appreciate your unwavering partnership and patience during this challenging period. 
Looking forward to welcoming guests with enhanced and memorable experiences at 
Bluewater Maribago Beach Resort. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Bluewater Maribago Beach Resort 
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